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Internal meetings have also taken place with the Title V staff and LCC Vocational 

Director Gary Martinez to collaboratively order auto repair equipment, shadow 

boards, tools, a paint booth and a prep station.  These items will enhance the Au-

to Collision Department in providing state-of-art equipment for students enrolled 

in all classes.  Together with the Title V and G.O. Bond monies, the Auto Collision 

Program will be a great program at Luna Community College. 
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     The Luna Community College Auto Collision Building has been the main focus 

for Year 2 and many meetings have transpired in the past five months with the 

architect to plan the construction.  The plan is to finish out the roughed-in “shell” 

of the auto collision building and move the program into that facility by the 2014

-15 academic school year.  The plan will bring the existing automotive building 

up to code, improve energy efficiency, and provide space for required equipment 

that has been ordered and is currently in storage at the warehouse.  The other 

piece of the auto collision initiative is to update  the curricula to incorporate 

equipment required for students to achieve required competencies.  This will en-

able the program to obtain national NATEF accreditation. 

Construction set to begin soon! 

 


